
This past month, Quina Care 
has reached an agreement 
about an acquisition of a sui- 
table building in Puerto el 
Carmen de Putumayo. It con-
cerns an old boarding school 
which was forced to close down 
inin 2016 due to the establish-
ment of a nearby school with fa-
cilities to stay the night. The old 
boarding school and the sur-
rounding land is property of the 
catholic mission and is currently 
unoccupied. Jacob and Carolien 
have paid numerous visits to 
Puerto el Carmen and have in-
vestigated the building tho- 
roughly. Additionally, they’ve vis-
ited the location with 

The old internate of Puerto el Carmen had to close here doors definitely in 2016.

In the meantime, the bylaws for 
the establishment of the Quina 
Care Ecuador Foundation have 
been signed and the Ministry of

contractor to determine whether 
the building could be trans-
formed into a hospital. Both 
Jacob and Carolien, as well as 
the contractor, are very positive 
about what they’ve seen and 
consider it to be suitable for a 
hospital.hospital. They’ve also been able 
to gain the support of the bishop 
of the province of Sucumbíos, 
who is in charge of the mission’s 
property. He also sees the need 
for a new hospital in Puerto el 
Carmen. They’ve agreed that 
QuinaQuina Care could take over the 
building in the form of a com- 
modate. This is an enormous 
step in the project! 

Health has accepted and regis-
tered the foundation. The 
people who have been asked to 
participate in the local gover-
nance of the foundation are all 
very enthusiastic and are in the 
process of being legally appoin- 
ted. With the completion of this 
final step the foundation will 
obtain a legal status and the 
transfer of the property can be 
started.

On April 8, to support Quina 
Care, Jacob van der Ende and 
Mariska van de Sande will par-
ticipate in the Rotterdam mara-
thon. If you would like to make a 
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